
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

March 6, 2019 

11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Wednesday, February 27, 2019 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Rebuilding America: Small 

Business Perspective.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, March 

6, 2019 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

The hearing will focus on our current infrastructure needs and how small businesses can stand to 

benefit from a comprehensive plan that includes surface, broadband, and water, among others. 

The hearing will give Members an opportunity to hear from a variety of witnesses regarding the 

importance of updating our nation’s infrastructure, while discussing the opportunities and 

challenges that exist for small businesses. 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, March 4, 2019 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Gerardo Bonilla, Senior Economic Advisor for 

the Committee, at 202-225-4038. 


